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BLACKTOWN BOYS' HIGH SCHOOL 
 

cordially invites 
 

Year 6 
Parents and sons 

 
to the 

 
Year 7 2021 

Information Afternoon 
 

on 
 

Tuesday, 3 March, 2020 
 

at 
 

4.00 to 5.30pm 
Blacktown Boys' High School Library 

Fifth Avenue 
Blacktown 

 
  Explore the best choice for your son's future. 

 
  Consider the benefits of a boys' school, which values  

learning, respect and safety. 
 

 Gifted and Talented Program information available. 
 

 Selective High School admission test information. 
(Blacktown Boys' is a partially selective high school) 

 
 Meet and mingle with teachers, staff and other students. 

 
 

For further information or to confirm attendance for  
catering purposes, please contact the school: 

Phone:  9622 1558 Fax:  9831 2282 
Email:  blacktownb-h.school@det.nsw.e.du.au  

Website:  www.blacktownb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au  
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
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